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From: Stuart Hall
To: Wayne Bankert
Subject: RE: Kobe/Chevron Analysis report
Date: Friday, October 18, 2019 12:08:59 PM


CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.


Wayne- Here is the explanation that I got back from the lab.
 
“A B flag indicates that the indicated compound was found in the method blank as well as the
laboratory sample. The indicated blank hit was a J flagged detection, meaning that it was below the
reporting detection limit. MB hit for Benzene is very close to the minimum detection limit, indicating
that the MB hit might not be genuine. The lab reports QC to the MDL even for RDL reports for
increased transparency.”
 
 


From: Wayne Bankert <wbankert@laramie-energy.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 18, 2019 6:58 AM
To: Stuart Hall <shall@entradainc.com>
Subject: Fwd: Kobe/Chevron Analysis report
 
Stuart,
Alex is still demanding an explanation for the Blank.


Wayne P. Bankert
Piceance Reg. & Env. Manager
Laramie Energy, LLC
760 Horizon Drive Suite 101
Grand Junction CO 81506
O: 970-812-5310
C: 970-985-5383
wbankert@laramie-energy.com


Begin forwarded message:


From: "Fischer - DNR, Alex" <alex.fischer@state.co.us>
Date: October 18, 2019 at 6:55:47 AM MDT
To: Wayne Bankert <wbankert@laramie-energy.com>
Cc: Steven Arauza - DNR <steven.arauza@state.co.us>, Jim Hughes - DNR
<jimo.hughes@state.co.us>, Chris Clark <cclark@laramie-energy.com>, Lorne Prescott
<lprescott@laramie-energy.com>
Subject: Re:  Kobe/Chevron Analysis report


﻿



mailto:shall@entradainc.com

mailto:wbankert@Laramie-Energy.com





CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.


 
Wayne-
 
Thanks for sending these over.  As indicated in my October 8, 2019 email..."I have
reviewed and approved the Initial F27.  Provide a Supplemental F27 describing
mitigation and remediation activities taken to date, updated soil and surface water
sample location maps, analytical data summarized in table format as well as laboratory
reports.  Until analytical reports have been received and reviewed, Laramie shall
continue to sample for all 910-1 for soil and 609 for fluids (water).  An explanation for
why the " The same analyte is found in the associated blank." is needed for the sample
you have referenced in the attached preliminary report. "
 
So a detailed Supplemental F27.
 
Thanks
Alex
 
 
On Thu, Oct 17, 2019 at 8:36 PM Wayne Bankert <wbankert@laramie-energy.com>
wrote:


Alex and all,
Tried to send you all the reports but your server rejected my e-
mail. Too many files.
Attached is a compilation of the results to start. Should I attach the
remaining files to the supplemental 19 or
A 27?
Thanks
 
 


Wayne Bankert | Regulatory & Environmental Manager


760 Horizon Drive., STE 101
Grand Junction, CO 81506
wbankert@laramie-energy.com
Direct: 970.812.5310
Cell: 970.985.5383
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Alex Fischer, P.G.


Environmental Supervisor, Western Colorado
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